March 24, 1923,

Sir Arthur W. Currie,G.C.M.G.,K.C.B.,
Principal,

MeGill University,

Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I enclose MS for a short article
on Sir William Macdonald, for the publication
of whieh the time seems to me propitious.

However, this is a matter in
which I would defer to your judgment, if you
care to express a view.

Yours very truly,

.




